
 
 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information  Request           Ref: UHB 18-329 

Date 12 June 2018 
 

By Email 
 
 
Dear Madam,  
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  The 

Trusts response is as follows: 

 

1. In the last financial year, what was the Trust spend on patient pathway validation 
obtained from external providers (contractors, staffing agencies)? 
Approximately £10,000 
 

2. Does the Trust currently utilise software developed and provided by an external 
provider to generate information on the Trust’s incomplete, planned inpatient or 
planned outpatient waiting list data (dashboards, reports etc)? 
The Trust does not use an external provider 
 

3. In the last financial year, what was the Trust spend on software developed and 
provided by an external provider to generate information on the Trust’s 
incomplete, planned inpatient or planned outpatient waiting list data 
(dashboards, reports etc)? 
The Trust does not use an external provider 
 

4. Does the Trust currently utilise software developed and provided by an external 
provider to generate information on cancer waiting list data (dashboards, reports 
etc)? 
The Trust does not use an external provider 
 

5. In the last financial year, what was the Trust spend on software developed and 
provided by an external provider to generate information on cancer waiting list 
data (dashboards, reports etc)? 
The Trust does not use an external provider 
 

6. Does the Trust currently use an external provider to deliver RTT training to Trust 
staff? 
No. 
 

7. In the last financial year, what was the Trust spend on externally developed RTT 
training? 
£0 
 



 
 

8. What Patient Administration System (PAS) is currently used by the Trust? 
Medway 
 

9. What Patient Administration System (PAS) is the Trust planning to procure and 
utilise once the Trust’s existing PAS contract has expired? 
We can confirm there are no plans to change. 
 

10. In the last financial year, has the Trust had an audit or review of the Trust’s 
patient waiting list data quality by an external organisation? 
Yes 
 

11. In the last financial year, what was the Trust’s spend on review or audit of the 
Trust’s patient waiting list data quality delivered by an external organisation? 
£0 

 
 

This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 

If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 

of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Trust Secretary 
University Hospitals Bristol NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 

BS1 3NU 

 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 

contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
FOI Administrator 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/acts/acts2000/ukpga_20000036_en_1

